
 

 

CORRIGENDUM/EXTENSION NOTICE 

SUPPLY OF DESKTOP PCs 
 

Refer to NBP Tender for the “Supply of Desktop PCs” published in Newspapers and PPRA 

(Ref: TS424672E) / NBP (Ref: NT-06/12/2020-1) websites. Please note that the requirement 

at serial number 2.01 of Annexure-III be considered deleted and price preference of 10% to 

the local manufacturers are allowed as per existing Government Policy issued vide SRO 

827(1)/2001. Additionally extension in the Bidding dates/timelines is mentioned below: 

 

Events Bidding Dates / Timelines 

Bid Submission August 17, 2020 at 03:00 p.m. 

Bid Opening August 17, 2020 at 03:30 p.m. 

  

NBP reserves the right to cancel this invitation at any stage of the tender. For more details, 

please contact on 99062966 and 99062533. 

 

 

(Divisional Head) 

Procurement Division, 

Logistic Support Group, 

National Bank of Pakistan, 

3rd Floor, NBP Head Office, Karachi.

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


